LIVERPOOL DISABLED SUPPORTERS ASSSOCIATION
COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

FRIDAY 7TH AUGUST 2015
1.00PM
COMMITTEE ATTENDING
Samantha Brookes, Ste Cuddy, Keith Graham (Chairperson), Leigh Hawksworth (Ticket Office), David Higham, Ian Littlewood, David Smith & Tommy Hutchinson.
 APOLOGIES
Jeanette Evans, Steve Evans & Michelle Kirk (EIA). 
 MATTERS ARISING FROM LAST MEETING
· Following the recent committee nominations, as there were no suitable candidates who came forward, the Chairman congratulated the 3 existing committee members on their re-election. 

TICKETING UPDATE
· Car Park booklets will be forwarded to recipients who normally use the car park in the next few days.

· Due to the expansion of the Main Stand it has been necessary to cut back part of the Kop roof, as a result some supporters in the first few rows may be affected during adverse weather conditions.

· The ballot for disabled match tickets will now take place 6 weeks prior to the match in line with tickets issued for non-disabled supporters. 

EIA UPDATE

· Flags will continue to be allowed in the stadium. However, banners preventing the disabled and the front rows of the Kop from viewing the pitch will not be. Anything out of the ordinary like special events will have to be agreed in conjunction with the Club, LDSA and LFCSC in advance of the match they are to be used in.

· We are still awaiting a reply from the club with regards to disabled toilets being accessed by Radar keys to avoid them being used by all supporters.
· MEMBERSHIP
· Membership numbers are 220 to date. The renewal letters for membership will be going out at the end of this month.

SOCIAL UPDATE/PODCAST
· The Social & Media Officer is to book the acts for the Christmas Dinner.

· Nothing to report on PODCAST’s yet.

DEVELOPMENT & COMMUNICATIONS
· This is ongoing, and a full report will be given next month.

AOB

· The LDSA Constitution wording has been amended regarding official posts duties.
· A range of new gifts for the membership were discussed.
· No suitable candidates for the vacant committee places were received.

NEXT MEETING
Friday 4th September 2015. The relevant lounge has been booked.
If any members have any queries or comments about these minutes, please feel free to contact us by E-mailing LDSA@liverpoolfc.com or by contacting us on our LDSA telephone number 07592 839 931. All calls will be either answered or your message recorded. The membership secretary will attempt to respond to all calls as soon as possible.
